
Participants Needed for Dementia Caregiving Study - Dementia Caregiver Legal and Financial 
Planning Needs 

Researchers at the University of Wisconsin-Madison recently received funding from the 
National Institutes of Health (NIH) in collaboration with a San Diego small business, CareVirtue, 
to develop a legal and financial education tool for caregivers of people living with Alzheimer's 
disease or related dementias. They are currently looking for people to participate in a survey 
that will help the research team build this tool. Current caregivers to someone living with 
dementia living in the US are eligible. The survey takes about 10 minutes to complete and 
participants who complete the survey will receive a $20 Amazon electronic gift card. To start 
the survey, go to https://secure-
web.cisco.com/1eF6ersA2pLHHKN2TKSGQ9FnntF19PMd0LtoHCJL31JcGwxYu5oBuJA0H9cTTdvk
V_Jv9dDMUFuMoamLkXfs2PrbL3un_w4hkfbRlD9hfgUm5M7v4qp1mIGE-78F9svho7-
4ngCwxay5DEQT7CIb9qszpU_sDzLRRYALC90oYAKmitdlGm-B-
1NCkmLE76H4G8aAFh2vfJt_XhEbe9Q5-
DBBw6gn8XEzoZjc7LZt2NxSzyeZEB1Q1zlyqd_INPiPORXB4q14sGIcY3lo1cHLEJof-A-
rMhpe9Ih2uZZfw_dM8e5vWK_u9eqYehILdOAfKdf_9q72t3HC8JIAjDdNokWCkHi4l6wlJhdShto3s
DuWIXiKCgVvAvmdqZzAegXLymrA6vpPSBfRnsIfRAbBIHTK52P1yTjY-
C1gdcmVI6QHO0hTBSslgU6oXHy8fjN0_0S-
s0ITtsGx4RMKe1uWoUQ/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cognitoforms.com%2FMyBrainTest1%2FPlann
er in any web browser. If you have any questions about participating, please contact Dr. Nicole 
Werner at wernerlab@engr.wisc.edu or 608-890-2578. 

 


